
Hello Venture Heights families, 
  
We are pleased to send you the following links as more of a “family friendly” interpretation of the safe 
school plan.  
I want to express our gratitude to all of you for being patient, and allowing our staff to build this plan in 
such an ever-changing environment.  Many of my colleagues throughout the province have been 
overwhelmed with questions and concerns from their school families.  Not Venture Heights!  You guys 
rocked it!!! 
  
Our staff is going to practise many components of this plan next week (with teachers in the role of 
students) and will meet as a staff weekly to provide consistency and make adjustments as required.  I 
invite your feedback and questions along the way to help guide us through this.  Your kids safety is a 
top priority for us! 
  
*** Online/virtual learning opportunity – many of you have ribbed me about my spelling of 
“practise”.  Practise is the verb; Practice is the noun ☺ 
  
https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/alerts/files/2020/08/Knights-Day.pdf  
  
https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/alerts/files/2020/08/Venture-Heights-Daily-Checklist.pdf 
  
https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/alerts/files/2020/08/Final-Parent-Friendly-letter.pdf 
  
11 more sleeps until the first wave of kids arrive! Have a great weekend. 
  
 
  

Ron Biberdorf, Principal 
Venture Heights School 
Martensville, SK 
  
NEVER announce that you are a Knight….simply behave as one 
Sir Thomas Lemuel Hawke of Cornwall 
1483 
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